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TIZ

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Memorandum on the above subject, together
with the shapefiles and geotagged photos of inland wetlands.

The following are our comments and recommendations on the submitted inland
wetlands inventory:

1.Based on our records, all inland wetlands except Naujan Lake and Caluangan
Lake are yet to be assessed. Thus we recommend the assessment of these inland
wetlands to prioritize those within the boundary of Naujan Lake National Park.
Thereafter, appropriate measures should be implemented to conserve, protect, and
manage the flora and fauna thriving in the concerned areas, the ecosystem services
offered by the wetlands, and the wetlands per se, given that most reported
wetlands are already utilized for ecotourism activities.

2.May we request for the copy of the Caluangan Lake Management Plan for review
and records purposes.

For your information and consideration.
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